
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 9/10/2021 10:37 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

09/10/2021 

M R  Phil Pettitt 

- 10 Suncrest AVE 
Newport NSW 2106 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

The Seawall looks like it will enhance sand erosion to the area. Has sand replenishment been considered ? 
Will it cause long term damage to the beach given more frequent intense storms? At what length for in the 
future will council be assisting protect provate to Property from storm, fire and future flood inundation from 
more frequent climate events. Hopefully it will fairly economically support all communities?? 
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